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February 28, 2019

Marlene Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary
445 12th Street, SW
Room TW-A325
Washington DC 20554
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Re: Minnesota Public Radio (FRN 0002642510)
KNBJ(FM), Bemidji, MN (Facility ID No. 42966)

Notice of station back at authorized power

Attention: Audio Division, Media Bureau

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Minnesota Public Radio ("MPR"), the licensee of KNBJ(FM), Bemidji, MN, filed an

Engineering STA (BSTA-20190219ABM) with the Commission on February 19, 2019.

The STA was granted on February 20, 2019. All repairs have been completed and

KNBJ(FM) has now resumed operations at its fully authorized power. Thus, the STA is

no longer needed.

Sincerely,

4~c.)

John Kavanagh
Senior Counsel

cc: Melodie Virtue, Esq (Garvey Schubert Barer)
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